
  

  

 

USHERS: Please check-in early if you 

are scheduled for next Sunday, 

2/25/18: Rick Ruppe, Hoanh Le, 

Brian Morgan, and Steve 

Hammersmith. If you cannot make 

it, please arrange your own 

substitute. 

 

PRAYER CHAIN: If you have a prayer 

request you would like to have put 

on the prayer chain, please contact 

Tricia Hoyer (558-8797 or 

triciahoyer@yahoo.com). 

 

CHURCH MEMBERSHIP: If you are 

interested in becoming a member 

of WBC, please contact an elder or 

the church office to set up a time to 

meet with the elders to discuss the 

process. 

 

PICTORIAL DIRECTORY: Our church 

directory is available in hard copy & 

digitally. For a digital copy, 

download the app “Church 

Directory” & search for WBC.  

Or from a computer, go to 
members.instantchurchdirectory.com 

 

TWITTER: Keep current with what is 

going on at WBC. Follow us on 

Twitter @wbc1938 

 

Wi-Fi PASSWORD: If you would like to 

use our church auditorium Wi-Fi, the 

password is: wbcconnect 

 

HEARING ASSISTANCE AVAILABLE: If 

you are having trouble hearing the 

sermon, please let an usher know or 

ask at the sound booth, and we will 

get you set up with a hearing 

assistance receiver.  
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Charles Heck 

 

Elder 

Grady Landrum 

 

Elder 

Warren Ryan 

 

Elder 

Mark Spangler 

 

 Deacons 

Jim Hedden, Paul Jones,  

Jack Quick 

 

 

 

Audio Visual  

Jimmy Mohr 

 

Children’s Ministry 

Pam Hedden, Karen Ryan, 

Lou Ann Spangler 

 

Church Secretary 

Sylvia Zoerb 

 

Financial Secretary 

Karen Ryan 

 

Missions Committee 

Mark Bradshaw 

 

Women’s Ministry 

Andrea Heck 

 

 Worship Team 

Steve Smith 
 

Leadership & Staff of WBC 
 

If you are a guest, we are excited that you are here.  

Please fill out a contact card found in the pew in front of 

you so that we may get acquainted and minister to you 

more effectively.  

Sunday, February 18, 2018 

9:30 a.m. 

“An Ordinary Evangelist Named 

Andrew” 
Matthew 10:2 

Message by: Charles Heck 



Today at W.B.C.   

9:30 a.m. 
 

 
 

• Nursery: Birth - Up to 2 years 

• Toddler Class – 2-year olds: Toddlers have Sunday School during the 

first hour and a toddler church in the second hour. 

• 3 - 5 Yr. Olds/Kindergarten: Parents, please take your children to 

their classrooms any time after 9:20. 

• Praise Factory Kids – 1st- 6th Grade: Children will meet their 

teachers in the lobby by the steps as soon as church is dismissed. 

• Youth – 7th Grade and Up: Middle and high schoolers will go to 

their classroom after half-time refreshments. 
 

  
 

 

 

Welcome  
 

Worship in Song: 

Only a Holy God 

 

Mark Bradshaw: Update 

 

Announcements 

Worship with Giving/Prayer 
 

Worship in Song: 

Where Would We Be 

From the Depths of Woe 
 

“An Ordinary Evangelist Named Andrew” 
Matthew 10:2 

Speaker: Charles Heck  

 

Worship in Song: 

Even So Come 
 

Benediction 

 
 

 

 
 

 

9 a.m. Prayer Meeting – Every Sunday morning in Charles’ office 

11 a.m. Galatians – “You Can’t Make This Stuff Up” 

Marriage Class – “God’s Blueprint for Marriage”  

Fighters’ Class – 1 Corinthians 1:18 

 

 
  

 

Feb. 21st Women’s Bible Study (9:30 a.m. & 6:30 p.m.)  

Feb. 21st  Missions Committee Meeting (5:00 p.m.) 

Feb. 23rd  Girls’ Night Out – Dinner at Flint Hills Bakery (6:00 p.m.)  

Feb. 24th Men’s Study – “The Discipline of Giving” (8:30 a.m.)  

Mar. 2nd  Young Adult Potluck & Game Night at WBC (6:00 p.m.) 

 

 
 
 

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITY – Our 4 & 5 year-old Sunday School class is in need of 

a helper. The class meets during the first hour, so we ask that you be in the 

classroom by 9:20 on the days that you help. There is no preparation involved. 

Just come ready to help Debbie or Sylvia as they lead the class by interacting 

with the children at play, helping with snacks, restroom visits, saying verses, 

crafts, and clean-up. You would alternate with Stan Osborne teaching two 

weeks, then off two weeks. If you’re interested in serving, please contact Pam 

Hedden at 684-8233 or jphedden@hotmail.com. Thank you for prayerfully 

considering this opportunity. 
 

EASTER MUSIC – Come "Celebrate Life" every Monday evening until Easter, 

from 6:00 -7:00 p.m. to prepare this choral presentation of the birth, 

death, and resurrection of Jesus Christ. If you have a desire to use your musical 

gifts in a powerful way to edify and bring the truth of scriptures to life, please 

join us at these rehearsals.  
 

There will also be a "Celebrate Life" rehearsal for kids 4th grade through high 

school every Sunday until Easter during the break after the morning service 

(10:45 -11:15 a.m.) in the choir loft. We will be preparing 2 or 3 songs to sing. 

We need as many energetic and willing voices to join us for this time to 

prepare our hearts and voices for the risen Savior.  
 

Missionary of the Month: Rachel Vogler 
 

Prayer Requests: 
 

 Twenty of our students are participating in our Timothy Team training. The 

goal is that they would be equipped to have their own personal ministries and 

learn to pass on what they have learned. We recruit our student leaders from 

this group each year. 

 For me personally and our staff team: Pray that we would be strong in the 

Lord and equipped and empowered by Him to lead our students well and 

unified. 

MORNING WORSHIP SERVICE 

JUST FOR CHILDREN 
 

The verse for this week is: Set 3, Week 7 

Psalm 37:[1-2] 3-4 

Here is web address if you would like to visit the 

Fighter Verses web page: www.fighterverses.com 

 

 

 

TODAY 

 

COMING UP 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 

mailto:jphedden@hotmail.com
http://www.fighterverses.com/

